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Department of Energy
Washington, D.C. 20545
Docket No. 50-537
HQ:S:83:260

JUL 0 81983

Dr. J. Nelson Grace, Director
CRBR Program Office
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Dr. Grace:

AUXILIARY FEEDWATER SYSTEM (AFWS) EVALUATION

The purpose of this letter is to provide additional information
regarding the schedule for the AFWS evaluation discussed in
Preliminary Safety Analysis Report (PSAR) appendix C, section C.6.4.,
Steam Generator Auxiliary Heat Removal System and PSAR appendix H,
section II.E.1.1., Auxiliary Feedwater System Evaluation. The AFWS
evaluation is scheduled for completion by mid-1985.

If additional information on this subject is desired, please contact
Mr. Al Meller (FTS 626-6355) of the Project Office Oak Ridge staff.

Sincercly,

.

JMin R. Longene er
Director, Office of Breeder

Demonstration Projects
Office of Nuclear Energy
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